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MATTHEW BATEMAN

2711 PACIFIC AVE SE

OLYMPIA, WA  98501 February 27, 2024

Notice of Incomplete Permit RESUBMITTAL

RE: Application Number PRFUP20231039

Dear MATTHEW BATEMAN,

A permit RESUBMITTAL has been received by this office. The following required items are outstanding:

 Site Plan – PER THE FOLLOWING CORRECTION NOTE, A NEW VERSION OF THE SITE PLAN

MUST BE UPLOADED

o “The following comment refers to the site plan:  The new permit system requires that

the marked up site plan be also be resubmitted when there are outstanding comments

that need to be addressed.  The city reviewer is not able to resolve outstanding

comments or add any additional comments.  Please resubmit the site plan.  [TCP Sheet

5 of 17]”

The above information must be received by our office to deem this application complete. If the

required information is not received within 30 days, your application will be canceled.

Should you require further information, please do not hesitate to contact the Permit Center.

Sincerely,

City of Puyallup Permit Center
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